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September 19, 2024 
 
 
 
Kevin Finley  
kevin@nationwidemedicalsupplies.com 
Nationwide Medical Supply, Inc. 
6401 Congress Avenue Suite 210 
Boca Raton, Florida 33487 
 
RE: Bid 2024-006 Disposable Nitrile Gloves 
 
Dear Kevin Finley:  
 
 Thank you for responding to the above-referenced bid. The bids have been evaluated and 
an award has been made to your company effective September 19, 2024. The published 
solicitation tabulation sheet is available at TeamHCSO.com, and enclosed for your convenience. 

 There is a 72-hour dispute period as described in Part A, Paragraph 18 of the solicitation. 

 If you have any questions, please direct them to Bryan Chandler, 
bchandler@TeamHCSO.com, Purchasing@HCSO.Tampa.FL.US or (813) 247-8068.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
William V. Spinelli, CPA 
Chief Financial Officer 

 
WVS/boc 
 
Enclosure 

mailto:kevin@nationwidemedicalsupplies.com
file://hcsofiles/groups/otc/Procurement/BUYERS/TEMPLATES%20-%20APPROVED/Letterhead%20Documents%20Templates/teamhcso.com



